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Letter of Invitation     8th May 2018 
 
Dear Dr Qi Peng 
 
We are pleased to invite you to participate in the 2018 International 
Congress of Invertebrate Pathology and Microbial Control and the 51st 
Annual Meeting of the Society for Invertebrate Pathology, which will be 
held from the August 12th to 16th at the QT, Gold Coast, Australia. 
 
This meeting is the world's foremost annual meeting on invertebrate 
pathology and microbial pest control and is particularly important as a 
networking event for the development of national and international 
collaborations across research and industry. Full details of the meeting 
can be found at www.sip2018.com 

 
We especially welcome and look forward to your oral presentation 
"Transcription of the cellobiose transport pathway is controlled by Sigma 
54 and regulated by CelR in Bacillus thuringiensis". 

 
This invitation is issued for the purposes of assisting you with obtaining 
funding and visa entry for participation at the conference. No financial 
contribution or obligation on the part of the conference organizers is 
implied or should be inferred.  
 
We look forward to welcoming you to Australia in August 2018. 
 
 
Sincerely yours 

 
 

Prof. Johannes Jehle   A/Prof. Caroline Hauxwell 
President of SIP    Chair, Local Organizing Committee 

caroline.hauxwell@qut.edu.au 

PRESIDENT 
Johannes Jehle 
Federal Research Center for 
Cultivated Plants 
Julius Kuehn Institute 
Institute for Biological Control 
Heinrichstr. 243 
Darmstadt, 64287 
GERMANY  
Phone: +49-(6151)-407 220 
Email: 
johannes.jehle@julius-kuehn.de 
 
VICE PRESIDENT 
Zhihong (Rose) Hu 
Wuhan Institute of Virology 
Chinese Academy of Sciences 
Wuhan 430071 
P.R. CHINA 
Phone: +86-(27)-87197180 
Email: huzh@wh.iov.cn  
 
PAST PRESIDENT 
Peter Krell 
University of Guelph 
Department of Molecular and 
Cellular Biology 
50 Stone Rd East 
Guelph, ON N1G 2W1 
CANADA 
Phone: +1-(519)-824-4120  
ext. 53368  
Email: pkrell@uoguelph.ca  
 
SECRETARY 
Juan Luis Jurat-Fuentes 
Dept of Entomology and Plant 
Pathology 
The University of Tennessee 
370 Plant Biotechnology Bldg 
2505 E. J. Chapman Drive 
Knoxville, TN 37996 
USA 
Phone: +1-(865)-974-5931 
Email: jurat@utk.edu 
 
TREASURER 
Stefan Jaronski 
PO Box 232 
Sidney, MT 59270 
USA 
Phone: +1-(406)-433-9486 
Email: thebugdoc01@gmail.com 


